
 ORV Beach hours are 8:00am to 10:00pm. The Gatehouse is currently open from 9:00am
- 9:00pm. If you have any questions and concerns, please call (508)362-8300. 

Important!

Upcoming Events!

        June has come and gone and
July has just arrived which means
summer is in full swing! Arguably

our busiest month of the year
expect to see some closures for
both the ORV and Bodfish public

beach

Our Piping plovers have been hard at work
leaving their mark on Sandy Neck. We’ve had

another record breaking year with over 60
nests found! It’s not just the plovers either, we
are also seeing other nesting shorebirds like

the Least Terns, Common Terns and even
some Oyster Catchers! 
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From the Staff,

Junior Rangers-  This program is
available so our next generation can
learn about our conservation efforts
here at Sandy Neck. For more info call
the Barnstable Recreation Department

at 508-790-6345

     With the sweltering heat and
greenhead flies here to stay we have
again closed down the Sandy Neck
campground for the month of July. 


